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Dear families,   
I will start by wishing you all a safe and happy Winter break. Staff return to school on Monday 17 
July and students start on the Tuesday. We are starting the term off with the Book Fair. I know 
Mrs Vidler sent out this information to everyone and I know that the kids will all be busy 
working out which piece of stationery they want or the books they are going to select.   
 
Formal reports will be going home on Friday. These are sent twice a year with a focus on how 
each child is progressing in the areas of learning they have been exposed to. Please remember 
that a C or Sound is where a child should be if they are on track with their learning. If your child 
receives additional support in learning this is reported on as well. Any report that is not 
collected will be securely stored at school and sent home at the beginning of Term 3. We will 
also be inviting families to meet with teachers to discuss these progress reports early in the new 
term.  
 
Kinder 2024.  
Please let all your neighbours know that we are busy running our Little Learners Program each 
Friday for those students who are three and can use the bathroom independently.  Week 8 we 
start full days for those who are moving into Kinder in 2024. We would love for all our new 
students to experience this program from the beginning and ask for your support in reaching 
all our prospective families.   
 
The Canberra trip is one of those trips that is still etched in my memory as a primary student. 
Students will start researching all the places they are to visit and I know, based on the amount 
they will see that they will be very tired when they return. A big thank you to Miss Grigg, Miss 
Williams and Miss Jeffs for volunteering to teach and lead for what will be 96 hours straight 
with little to no break.   
 
Rehearsals are in full swing for Wakakirri, if you have a child who is in years 3-6, get ready to 
learn about jazz hands, clapping in time and the music of the past. With the theme of our 
performance being based around working together to achieve an end goal we are encouraging 
all students to have a go, be part of the performance and learn all the moves. I know that the 
practice videos are on the 4/5/6 Google Classroom and they will be up for our Year 3 students 
soon.  
 
We will have a packing list for the trip ready for the end of term. I can tell you now that it will not 
include devices. Parents will be given a list of phone numbers they can make contact on, and 
students will also be aware of this.  FINAL PAYMENTS ARE TO BE RECEIVED BY THIS FRIDAY, 
UNLESS EXTENDED PAYMENT PLANS HAVE BEEN ARRANGED. 
 
Memory book  
Thank you to all the families who helped contribute to this book. We have gifted a copy to both 
sides of the boys’ families, and we have a copy for school which will be held in the library. A big 
thank you to Mrs Walsh who worked tirelessly in completing this over the past term.   
 
Safety and Security - Thank you to all the families who ensure that our children arrive at school 
safely each day. We would like for you to remind them that they must walk across the road and 
use a crossing if it is there. All scooters and bikes must be accompanied by a helmet. We have a 
duty of care, and we ask that you help us in helping kids stay safe. If you see anyone on site over 
the break and you are not sure if they should be there, please contact the school phone and let 
us know.   
 
PJ Day and Sausage Sizzle  
Don’t forget to bring in your money for lunch and check that your pajamas still fit. Slippers are 
not to be worn to school. They can come in a bag and be worn in the classroom. School shoes 
or trainers must be worn outside the rooms.   
  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

TERM 2 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

10 

June 26 June 27 June 28 June 29 June 30 

Boys to the Bush   

Small Schools 
Athletics Carnival 

at Leeton High 
School Ovals 

Little Learners 
 

PJ Fundraiser 
Day with lunch 

 
PSSA Girl’s Rugby 7’s 

Trial 
LAST DAY OF TERM 

TERM 3 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

10 

July 17 July 18 July 19 July 20 July 21 

School Development 
Day 

(No students) 

Students return 
 

Scripture 
 

 
 

Leeton Library Zoom 
Author Talk at 
Leeton Library 
(Jackie French) 

 
 

 
Little Learners 

 
 
 
 

*** BOOK FAIR ALL WEEK *** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

We have compiled and printed a 
memory book with photos and 

recollections of Nathaniel and Jerry. 
Those attending the last assembly 

would have had a chance to view it. 
Please feel free to pop in anytime 
and have a look if you would like. 

 
If anyone would like to order a copy 
for themselves, please contact the 
office. It’s best to keep an eye out 

for Snapfish sales and special 
offers to reduce the cost. 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

  
 



 

 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

  
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
A big thank you to Athlete’s Foot in 
Griffith who gave us a $50 donation 

this week as part of the School 
Rewards program. 

 
Don’t forget to mention Yanco Public 
School when you purchase and we 
will receive $5 for EVERY pair of 
shoes you or a family member 

purchase 
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